
Fellowship of  Chr ist ian St udent s 

Message f rom  t he Pr incipal

TAKE N BAKE 

LCCA parents,

We all play a role in making this school year as successful as possible for students.  For 
students to succeed, in-person students need to be at school and determined to do their best.  

Following the protocols that Hall County Schools have in place to keep students and teachers 
healthy will go a long way.  For example, students and teachers wear masks and stay socially 
distanced to the greatest extent possible.  This will not keep everyone from being exposed to 
COVID but it follows CDC guidelines and is the best way we know to take care of each other.

There is no substitute for a positive attitude and work ethic.  Whether students are attending 
school in-person, virtually, or as blended learners, they will have greater success if they are 
determined to complete their assignments and look for ways to improve.  We will do our best 
to inspire those traits in our students and ask you to support your students and let us know 
when you see something we can do better.    

At LCCA, we know it will take us working together to keep students successful in school and 
our community as safe and healthy as possible.  

Mitch Murphy

Associate Principal, LCCA

Take N Bake is a premade family 
meal package from Catering at The 
Oaks offers. They use fresh 
ingredients and handle all of the 
prep work and cooking! Meals are 
boxed and can be stored in the 
refrigerator until they're ready to be 
heated and served. A family of 4 to 
6 can order either the Traditional 
Fare or the Premier Fare offering. 
There's even a dessert offering! You 
order 1 week in advance and then 
pick up on Thursday or Friday at 
The Oaks building.
o

Check out  our  m enus and dat es here: bit .ly/ 3iGp9O7?
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IMPORTANT 
DATES

February 15

President's Day

Holiday-School 
CLOSED

February 22-26

Pennies for Patients

2nd week of 
Collections

FCS meets every Friday Morning from 8:40 
AM - 9:00 AM

http://bit.ly/3iGp9O7​
http://bit.ly/3iGp9O7​


LCCA FFA members, Kaden Brand, Kevin Del Angel, Alexis 
Garcia, and Samier Jaimes competed in a Career 
Development Event (CDE) in the Fall. Career Development 
Events allow agriculture students the chance to use the 
knowledge and skills learned in the classroom and 
compete against students across the area and state.

Leukemia Lymphoma Society

FFA Career Development Events

St udent  Success Coach

For another year, we are supporting a great cause in the 
Leukemia Lymphoma Society's Pennies for Patients. Last 
year, we collected money in Real Time.

We will start collections next week in Real Time (M, W, F).  
We will deliver collections containers on Monday. We will 
also be sharing out a donation link for our school.   
Friends and family can donate directly to our school with 
this link.  Please share it on your social media and with 
your students. Our future collection dates will be: 
February 22-26 and March 22-26. 

A lunch will be provided to the Real Time with the highest 
donations. Staff members will also receive gift cards for 
the "best" participation in our school wide events.  

Samier Jaimes

Placed 8th in sub 
area creed speaking 

CDE

Kevin Del Angel 

Placed 12th in sub area 
creed speaking CDE

Alexis Garcia, Samier Jaimes, & Kaden Brand

Placed 16th in area Agriculture Technology & Equipment CDE, 
Samier was 18 out of 59 studentsWe are proud of  you!

Congrat ulat ions LCCA 
FFA st udent s! 


	20-21 February LCCA Newsletter
	Page 1
	Page 2


